
 
Term 4 -  Week 10 
Tuesday 13th December, 2011 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
This is the final newsletter for 2011.  It has 
been a very busy term and unfortunately the 
weather has resulted in the Myuna Bay 
Picnic Day being cancelled. 
 
Congratulations to all of our students for 
perfect behaviour at our Presentation 
Ceremony and congratulations to the prize 
winners.  I would also like to congratulate our 
School Captains, Amber and Louis for doing 
a fantastic job on the day.  A big thank you to 
the organisers especially Mrs Mandas, Mrs 
Sewell and Ms Burns. 
 
If you are going away during the Christmas 
Holidays please take care on the roads.         
 
If your children are not starting at the 
beginning of Term 1, 2012 please write a 
letter of notification to the office this week so 
we can make sure all of the students are 
counted in our census for 2012.  This census 
determines how many teachers and 
executive are allocated to the school for that 
year. 
      
I’d like to wish our Year 6 students wonderful 
futures and all the best during their high 
school careers.  I am sure your teachers and 
fellow students will miss you all. 
 
Student reports will be sent home this 
Wednesday.  I have had the opportunity to 
read every one of them.  I must say well 
done to all of the many students that have 
worked so hard this year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
           
         
                
             
The last day for this year is Friday 16th 
December, 2011.  Students return on 
Monday 30th January, 2012. 
 
From all the Cooranbong Public School staff 
we hope you all have a wonderful Christmas 
and safe holidays.  We will see you in 2012. 
 
Regards, 
 
Barb Beattie 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 

SCHOOL SECURITY PHONE NO 

DURING THE HOLIDAYS IS 

1300 880 021 

 
 
 
 

        MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE 
Mrs Sewell, Ms Burns & Mrs Coulston would 
like to say farewell to our Year 6 students as 
they go off to high school.  It has been a 
pleasure getting to know you over the years 
and we wish you all the best. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     


